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Fall Story Walk
The Denver Public Library and Destination 

Denver will be having a Fall Story Walk from 
Friday, September 27th until Saturday, October 

12th. Children are welcome to pick up a Fall 
Story Walk map and questions sheet at the 
library. Children who answer the questions 
correctly will be entered into a drawing for 

Denver Dollar gift cards! Completed questions 
sheets can be dropped off at the library in the 
external book return or at the circulation desk 

during library hours. Winners will be 
announced and called on Monday, October 14th.

After School Club
The After School Club will be 
meeting next on Wednesday, 

October 9th from 2:30-3:30. The 
Bremer County Youth Extension 

and Outreach will be at the 
library with activities for the 

After School Club. All children 
Kindergarten - 5th grade are 

welcome to attend. There is no 
cost and preregistration is not 

required.

Preschool Story Time
Preschool Story Time will be every 

Thursday morning from 10:30-11:30 
throughout the month of October. Enjoy 

reading stories, making a simple craft, and 
a snack. For ages 2-5 and there is no cost to 

attend.
Upcoming Story Time Themes:

• Thursday, October 3rd- Pumpkin Days 
and Pumpkin Nights

• Thursday, October 10th- Fire Prevention
• Thursday, October 17th- Scarecrow Magic
• Thursday, October 24th- Pumpkin Jack
• Thursday, October 31st- Halloween 

Fun! Click, Clack, Boo!
Happy Halloween! Children may wear 
their Halloween costume to story time 
if they would like! 

Spooky Wine
Glass Candle 
Holders Craft

The library will have a make & take craft 
program on Thursday, October 17th at 1:30. 

The craft for October is spooky wine glass 
candle holders. The library will provide all 
of the materials needed to make one candle 
holder. Sign up is required and there is no 

cost. Denver Fall Festival
The Denver Fall Festival will be on 

Saturday, October 12th. The Denver 
Library will be showing the movie 

Hocus Pocus in the Community 
Room at 6:30. The short movie, 
Scared Shrekless, will be shown 

before Hocus Pocus. Popcorn will be 
provided and the library will also be 
doing a candy craft. There is no cost 

and all are welcome to attend.

Betty Brandt Passick
Betty Brandt Passick will be visiting 

the Denver Public Library on 
Tuesday, October 8th at 6:30 P.M. 
She will be discussing her newest 

book in her Gangster series. The topic 
will be "Wild Bill Hickok and the 
Deadwood, SD Gold Rush (vs The 

Iowa Gold Rush.)"
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